Students will have access to gmail, google docs, and calendars.  Email for third through eighth graders is limited to HCS teachers and students, while ninth through twelfth graders may also use their accounts for any school related emails outside the domain.  Students will keep the same email address as long as they are enrolled in Haywood County Schools.

 

Students may access their email accounts from the HCS website by clicking on the "Student Webmail" link under Quick Links or by clicking on the Gmail icon under Student Resources.  All email addresses, both student and faculty, are also now located in the Global Address Book.  To search for an address, click on Contacts > enter the first or last name to search > press enter.  Please be mindful of this as you compose your own emails in order to avoid sending unwanted email to students.
 

Instructions for initial student login:
1)  Students sign in to google using their computer username and password.  

     **Note:  The links under Quick Links and Student Resources go directly to @student.haywood.k12.nc.us.  Students do not need to enter the full address.

     Example:  

                      username:  guffey12

                      password:  same as computer password

 

2)  They will receive a Welcome to your new account message.  Scroll to the bottom and enter the captcha.  Click "I Accept" to continue into their account. Note: this only occurs during the first login. 

 

3)  Navigate between mail, calendars, docs, etc. at the top of the page.

 

4)  Student email address is username@student.haywood.k12.nc.us
 

     Example:  guffey12@student.haywood.k12.nc.us
 

Google apps offer great opportunities to collaborate with your students, share information and resources, and engage students in the use of 21st century tools while providing authentic means for teaching online safety.  

 

Tips for student email use:
· Use of your HCS email account follows all guidelines outlined in the Acceptable Use Policy (A-9).  

· Never share personal information, including your email address, with anyone on the Internet.  

· If you receive an email address that contains something inappropriate or makes you feel uncomfortable, let your teacher or parents know.

· Never share your username and password with anyone except your parents.

· Use proper netiquette when responding to emails.  Be polite and courteous.

· Log off when you are finished.

Online Safety resources to share with parents/students:
Netsmartz - http://www.netsmartz.org/safety/safetytips
Common Sense Media - http://www.commonsensemedia.org/educators/curriculum
 

